July, 2013
Dear Editor
We would appreciate if you could please consider our article “MASTICATORY MUSCLE ACTIVITY EVALUATION BY ELECTROMYOGRAPHY IN REMOVABLE PARTIAL DENTURE USERS” for possible publication in the BRAZILIAN DENTAL SCIENCE. The manuscript is a clinical study about the electromyographic activity of temporalis and masseter muscles in removable partial dentures (RPDs) users. 
We declare that this manuscript is original, has not been published before, and is not currently being considered for publication elsewhere. We also would like to state that we do not have financial interest that might create conflicts regarding the article. How it is a clinical and multidisciplinary study, we hope you will accept the number of authors (7) above the stipulated in the instructions (6).
Thank you very much for your attention.

Yours sincerely, 
Pedro Henrique Corazza (corresponding author)
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